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From: John DeNoia <jaydenoia@gmx.com>
Sent: Monday, March 24, 2025 11:30 AM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: oppose the following bills
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Dear House Judiciary Committee Member: 
 
As a long-time resident of Charlestown, RI, I strongly oppose the following proposals: H5436, H5443, H5651, H5652, 
H5654, H5889, H5890, H5891. None of these will actually improve the safety of RI residents but rather will impinge upon 
the rights of law-abiding citizens who own or wish to own guns for defense of people and property. I urge you to 
outright reject all of these proposals. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Sincerely,  John DeNoia  151 Birch Rd CHARLESTOWN RI    4013647006 
 


